
WEBINAR RECORDING: RETURNING
TO WORK DURING THE COVID-19
PANDEMIC

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our "Returning to Work During the COVID-19 Pandemic"
webinar.

We hope you found the discussion with Employment Law Chair, Sarju Naran helpful during this
unprecedented time. Please reach out to our advisors below if you need more guidance and visit our
COVID-19 Resources page for additional support.

https://www.hogefenton.com/practices/employment-law/
https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/sarju-a-naran/
https://www.hogefenton.com/covid-19-resources/


Sarju Naran
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+1.408.947.2456

email here

Jenn Protas
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+1.408.947.2435

email here

Ashlee Cherry

Attorney

+1.408.947.2457

email here

This information is provided as an educational service by Hoge Fenton for clients and friends of the firm. This communique is an overview only, and

should not be construed as legal advice or advice to take any specific action. Please be sure to consult a knowledgeable professional with assistance with

your particular legal issue. © 2020 Hoge Fenton

Related Attorneys
Sarju A. Naran
Jenn Protas
Ashlee N. Cherry

Hoge Fenton Jone & Appel | Offices: Pleasanton, San Jose, and San Mateo | www.hogefenton.com

https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/sarju-a-naran/
mailto:sarju.naran@hogefenton.com
https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/jenn-m-protas/
mailto:jenn.protas@hogefenton.com
https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/ashlee-n-cherry/
mailto:ashlee.cherry@hogefenton.com

